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June 17, 2020 
  
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Site C Clean Energy Project 
Quarterly Progress Report No. 18 
Response to BCUC Request for Anticipated Timing for Filing  

 

BC Hydro writes to provide the BCUC with an update on the filing of the Site C Clean 
Energy Project Quarterly Progress Report No. 18 as requested in its letter dated 
June 10, 2020. 

BC Hydro will be filing the combined Site C Clean Energy Project Quarterly Progress 
Report No. 18 and the Annual Report No. 4 as one document during the week of 
July 15, 2020. The filing of the report was delayed due to Site C project team priorities 
shifting in recent months to actively respond to and manage the emerging COVID-19 
global pandemic. 

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
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